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Dear St. Joseph Families,
The SJS Parent-Student Handbook was sent
out over the summer, emphasizing the

importance of parents reading the document so
that there are clear expectations for each year. |
Please be sure to take time to do so. | ask that| '

parents take time to read the attendance
policies. To help parents keep track of

attendance, the school will be notifying you

along certain intervals of tardies and absences. |

With everything, we have to work together!
Everyone- teachers and parents- wish to
ensure greater student success in the
classroom. Outside of making sure that your
child gets a good night'’s rest, the most
important way to set your child up for success
is having them at school and on time (unless
they are sick because nobody wants that). This
ensures that they do not miss the necessary
instruction that occurs. We ask that you
provide communication with us when a child is
ill or must miss due to extenuating
circumstances. This will allow your child to
make up work missed in an expected and
appropriate time frame.

Parents, please make every attempt to attend
the Technology night on Tuesday, August 27th
in the gym. Some parents still struggle with
FACTS and where to locate important resources.
This year, we have introduced a number of apps
to hopefully make life easier. Bloomz has
proven to be an effective communication tool,
but some are struggling with the app. We have
introduced a sinﬁle sign-on app known as
Clever. Learning how to use all of this will not
only benefit your child, but you as well.

Starting Friday, September 6th, we will have
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament, 9AM-3PM
every first Friday of the month. We invite
parents to attend and pray with us for the
entire St. Joseph family. Have a blessed week.
St. Joseph, pray for us.

IT'S A GREAT TIME TO BE A FALCON!

FALCON NEWS

CLAYTON COBB
KATHERINE SUCKLE

UPCOMING EVENTS!

08/27 YEARBOOK PICTURES!
6PM PARENT TECHNOLOGY NIGHT
IN THE GYM

08/29 5:30 PM ARCHERY
INFORMATIONAL MEETING IN THE
GYM

09/02 LABOR DAY- NO SCHOOL
09/03 3:05-4:15 LCP TUTORING

AVAILABLE IN THE LIBRARY- EVERY
TUESDAY AND THURSDAY!
(GRADES 3-8)

09/18 8:15 SCHOOL ANNIVERSARY
MASS!

09/20 FALL PEP RALLY!
10/05 FALCON FEST!



Enables one to love as
God Himself loves, to
love God above all
things, and one’s
neighbor as oneself

O My God, | love You
above all things with
my whole heart and
soul because You are
all good and worthy of
all my love. | love my
neighbor as myself for
the love of You. |
forgive all who have
injured me and ask
pardon of all whom |
have injured. Amen.

She was on a train in India when she
heard God’s call to serve the poorest
of the poor. She obeyed him and
founded the Missionaries of Charity.
She and her sisters took care of the
very sick and poor peoplein
Calcutta, picking them up off the
streets and giving them a clean bed
to lie upon. She was always gentle
and patient with those who were
suffering, and she taught her sisters
to do the same. After she died, the
world found out that her joy was the
fruit of her patient acceptance of
suffering. After that time on the
train, Teresa never heard God’s voice
again. In fact, she felt like He had
abandoned her. She even accepted
this with a smile and it opened her
heart to show God’s love to others.



GRADES K3-7TH

BRUSH YOUR HAIR!
WEAR YOUR BEST UNIFORM!
SHOW OFF THAT
BEAUTIFUL SMILE!

NO PETS ALLOWED!'!
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ST. JOSEPH CATHOLIC SCHOOL

$JS Parent
Technology
Night

TRAINING FOR PARENTS WHO WISH
10 UTILIZE TECHNOLOGY
FOR THE 24-25 SCHOOL YEAR!

TUESDAY, AUGUST 27TH
GPM-7PM
ol. JOSEPH GYM



JOIN SJS

4%H

18 USC 707

4-H is a world wide youth
organization for students who
) . MEETS ONCE A
want to experience leadership, MONTH ON
.b . . WEDNESDAY
contribute to community service, p——
make a positive impact, and S

much more!!

‘COMMUNITY SERVICE
*SERVICE PROIECTS
*SHOOTING SPORTS
‘FIELD TRIP

‘MONTHLY CONTESTS
‘PARISH FAIR EXHIBITS
*GIVE BACK TO SIS

For NEW and RETURNING members
4th-8th grade
*see attached enrollment flyer on how

FOR MORE INFO:
CONTACT MOLLY LEE

318-547-6510
MOLLYLEE5412@ YAHOO.COM

to enroll and re-enroll.
$20 for re-enrollment
$35 for NEW students (includes T-shirt)




CALLING ALL
0TH GRADERS!




